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JANUARY LOOK AHEAD: 

 

February 3 – Fun Lunch Ordering Info for March, April, May, June Sent Home (due back Feb 24) 

February 6 – 10 – Transfer Process Week (important for those going to grade 6 next year) 

February 10 – Fun Lunch Day (for those who ordered in the September/October) 

February 14 – Red, White, and Pink Day 

February 17 – Non-Instructional Day (no students in session) 

 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Message 

Cloverdale is always a vibrant and active school and the month of February is no exception. 

Numeracy and literacy skills continue to be developed through a variety of classroom activities 

throughout the school. Learning is both fun and interactive. Student projects are shared and 

demonstrated with pride throughout the school. Your support at home is very much appreciated 

and makes a huge difference to your child’s feeling of success. Thank you for taking the time to 

support homework routines, special projects and home reading. 

We currently host running club, after school floor hockey, and lunch time basketball. 

We have had some wonderful sunny (although cool) days to explore, extend learning, and play 

outside.  Thank you to staff, families and students for all of your efforts in this New Year.  

We have had another successful fundraiser; our read-a-thon raised more than $2000, to be spent 

in classrooms. 

If you have any questions, concerns or comments you would like to share, please call or email 

the office.  We appreciate hearing from our community. 

Attached to this note you will find our school snow plan. Please note the highlights for morning 

cleaning in order to keep your family safe during your travels to school facilities on icy mornings. 

 

Red, White, and Pink Day 

On February 14 we encourage all students and staff to come dressed in red, white, pink, or any 

combination of those colors.  Participation is voluntary. 

 

 

CTS PAC UPDATES: 

 

PAC Open Gym Night is Back!  

Join us for our next open gym night on Friday, February 24 from 6:30 p.m.-8:00 p.m. This is a 

great opportunity for families to play, and be active together in the school gym and its free!  

Stations will be set up with a variety of fun sports activities.  Bring your running shoes and a 

water bottle!  Please note, parent supervision is mandatory for this event. 
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